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Mr. Lee Sehon
River Park A. LLC
304 . Broadway, Suite 400
Los Angeles, CA 90013

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER STATEWIDE GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE
REQUIREMENTS (STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD WATER QUALITY
ORDER NO. 2003-0003-DWQ: SERIES NO. 004) FOR DISCHARGE OF DRILLING MUD,
CUTTINGS, AND DEVELOPMENT WATER FROM RIVER PARK A., LLC DOMESTIC/
IRRIGATION WELL NO. D-1, RANCHO SANTA PAULA Y SATICOY PARCEL 25, NEAR LOS
ANGELES AVENUE AND JACINTO WAY, SATICOY, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 03-189, CI-8692)

Dear Mr. Sehon:

Reference is made to the Notice of Termination dated November 12, 2004, requesting that we
terminate your enrollment under the State Water Resources Control Board Water Quality,
Order No. 2003-0003-DWQ: Series No. 004, for discharges to land with a low threat to water
quality.  Regional Board staff inspected the site on June 9, 2005, and found the drill cuttings
and other drilling debris had been removed and the surrounding area cleared. The Discharge
Monitoring Program was implemented on January 9, 2004, and the required monitoring report
was received on November 16, 2004.

Since there is no longer a discharge of well development water from the site, and all reporting
requirements have been met, coverage under State Board Order No. 2003-0003-DWQ for the
facility is hereby terminated.

If you have any questions, please contact Rodney Nelson at (213) 620-6119, or Toni Callaway at
(213) 620-2259.

Sincerely,

Jonathan S. Bishop
Executive Officer

cc: Mr. Patrick Richards, Ventura County, Resource Management Agency, Planning
Division
Mr. James Evans, Ventura County Environmental Health Division, Liquid Waste Unit
Ms. Melinda Talent, Ventura County Environmental Health Division, Land Use Unit
Mr. Alan Nelsen, Water Resources Engineering Associates


